'With God ALL Things are possible' Matthew 19:26

Mrs V Griffiths Head Teacher

24th January 2024

Funky Hair Funday - Raising money for the Little Princess Trust

Dear Parents/Carers,

On Thursday 15th February we will be having a Funky Hair Funday in exchange for a £1 donation to raise money for the Little Princess Trust.

On this day, children will be able to come to school with their hair styled however they like, the crazier the better! There will be a small prize for the funkiest hair in each class. Children will still be expected to wear school uniform as it is not a non-uniform day.

The Little Princess Trust provides free real hair wigs to children and young people, up to 24 years, who have lost their own hair through cancer treatment or other conditions.

If you would like to find out more about the charity, please visit their website at https://www.littleprincesses.org.uk/

One of our Year 4 students has kindly provided a few words in support of this event:

"Hi my name is Erin-Rose and I'm in year 4.

I have been growing my hair for the last 2/3 years so I can cut it off and donate it to the Little Princess Trust. They are amazing and make wigs for all the kids who have lost their hair and won't be able to grow it back. They even do this for free! My friend Lola is one of these kids she is very poorly and I

Thank you

want to help her."

Val Griffiths Head Teacher

I-ASPIRE: Independence: Ambition Self-Control Perseverance Integrity Responsibility Empathy